
Enhancements to the Fixed-Term  
Faculty Promotion Process 

 

The Office of Faculty and Academic Staff Affairs (FASA) announced enhancements to the Fixed-
Term Faculty Promotion process in April 2025. This includes a new promotion form, the Form 
on Progress & Excellence for Fixed-Term Faculty Promotion, that was designed specifically for 
fixed-term faculty. 

The form is available for promotions from instructor to senior instructor, assistant to associate 
professor, or associate to full professor. Please note that health programs faculty will continue 
to use their current form designed specifically for their work. 

The new form and other resources can be found on the FASA website. If you have questions, 
please contact the team at (517) 353-5300 or FASAffairs@msu.edu. 

 

https://fasaffairs.msu.edu/policies/fixed-term-faculty
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